Board of Health 3 South Rd
Westhampton, MA
July 12,2018
4:00 PM

Present: Board of Health: Tom Martin, David Blakesley
Health Agent: Valerie Bird
Others: Amber Kellogg, Ginny Curtis

Meeting opened @ 4:00 PM
Minutes from previous meeting were accepted.

Ginny Curtis asked for a correction to the June 7 meeting minutes. She did not
file a complaint regarding the Fire Truck at the campground. She had discussed
air horn usage

Amber Kellogg gave receipt for septic pumping at the DAR as requested by the
board.
AK requested information regarding filing a variance from 105 CMR 410. )

The Board of Health was asked to comment on SWCA solar array.

It was discussed that the applicant notify the BOH regarding decommissioning
and disposal which will include removal of poles and wires. This will include the
whole project including overhead and under ground wires. There appears to be
contradictory language throughout the application. Chair Tom Martin will
address the boards concern in an email which will be included in the next BOH
meeting. The applicant should also follow state and federal guidelines for
recycling.

There will be no August BOH meeting unless necessary.
Adjourned at 5:00 PM
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